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A Note from the Executive Vice Provost for Research & Innovation 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

The new academic year is upon us and I, for one, am looking forward to being on campus, seeing 

colleagues, students, and friends in three dimensions. While COVID-19 challenges remain, let me take a 

moment to reflect on the incredible 18 months we've been through. Last academic year, we safely 

ramped up our on-campus research activity from its abrupt March 2020 ramp down. We are now in 

Phase 3 of the research ramp up, also known as the "new normal.” There are no density restrictions and 
masks are required indoors.  

Last academic year we also completed work on the University's new strategic plan "Drexel 2030: 

Designing the Future." Expanding Drexel's research impact is one of the six imperatives that shape our 

aspirations in the plan. We use the word "research" as shorthand to indicate all of the different types of 

research, scholarly and creative activities that our community pursues. We use the word "impact" to 

indicate the varied ways our scholarly pursuits have positive impacts.  Implementation of the new 


















